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24th January 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

On Wednesday 7th February we will be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day. Children can come 

dressed in anything that may include numbers! This may be a sports top, cap, clothing with numbers on, or you 

could be creative and make your own top with your child! Some examples may include a darts board, calculator, 

phone, a dice image, a list, money, ruler, scales, clock, bus or train! (If you can’t find anything number related- 

anything maths related e.g., shapes or colours would be fine too). 

 

To donate to NSPCC please scan the QR code above- this is our unique Orchard School donation link.  

 

Your child will be taking part in a number activity at school, here are some ideas of number activities you could 

do at home with your child too. 

 

• Sing 5 Little Ducks  

• Drumming or clapping beats of different numbers 

• Games that include 1,2,3- Go! 

• Finding items with numbers on around the house (washing machine, phone, remote control) 

• Find items with numbers on in the community (road signs, buses, door numbers) 

• Count the steps as you walk up them 

• Play games using a dice – snakes and ladders 

 

If you do any of these activities, it would be great to share them with us using the Evidence for Learning app! 

Attached is an Aided Language Display for you to print and use with your child.  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

Laura Valentine 

Head of Teaching & Learning 
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